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December 9, 2022 

 

Discontinuation of the PSAC30U-050L6-R 

 

Dear Valued Phihong Customer: 

 

The notice is to advise that the PSAC30U-050L6-R, currently a Special Order/Built-to-Order model, has 

been discontinued effective immediately. The recommended replacement model is the PPL36U-050.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas Chin 

Sr. Marketing Manager 

Phihong USA Corp. 

  


